Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk .
Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfafi@milwaukee gov

July 21, 2015

Erik Gast Atty Kristin Pierre

Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin, Inc One Park Plaza

PO Box 1017 11270 W Park Pl, Suite 500
Charlotte, NC 28201 Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Gast:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 2012 W Capitol Dr (“Family Dollar Store #6587”") based on concerns
about littering, illegal car sale activity, loitering, and panhandling.

On July 10, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, July 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a ten day suspension your Food Dealer license(s) based on concerns about littering,
illegal car sale activity, loitering, and panhandling.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 22,
2015 through 11:59 p.m., July 31, 2015.

Respectfully,
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JAMES R. OWCZ
Cit erk

City Hall - Room 205 - 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk gy
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July 21,2015

Atty Kristin Pierre Erik Gast

One Park Plaza Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin, Inc
11270 W Park PI, Suite 500 PO Box 1017

Milwaukee, WI 53224 Charlotte, NC 28201

Dear Mr. Gast:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 2012 W Capitol Dr (“Family Dollar Store #6587”) based on concerns
about littering, illegal car sale activity, loitering, and panhandling.

On July 10, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, July 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a ten day suspension your Food Dealer license(s) based on concerns about littering,
illegal car sale activity, loitering, and panhandling.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 22,
2015 through 11:59 p.m., July 31, 2015.

Respectfully,
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ESR. OWCZARS
ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee. W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk g
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Adam Kirchner Atty Vincent Bobot
Dick's Pizza, LLC 5414 S 13" St
730 N Milwaukee St Milwaukee, WI 53221

Milwaukee, WI 53202
Dear Mr. Kirchner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 730 N Milwaukee St
(“Dick's”) based on neighborhood testimony and police report items #7 and #9-12.

On July 10, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee
recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a ten day suspension. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, July 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file a written response and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file a written response to the
report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a ten day suspension your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) based on neighborhood testimony and police report items #7 and #9-12.

Said suspension of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) is to be in

effect between 12:01 a.m., July 30, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., August 8, 2015.

Respectfully,

o)

J SR.OWCZ

City Clerk
City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202 w
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclark "/“iﬂ
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Atty Vincent Bobot Adam Kirchner
5414 S 13" St Dick's Pizza, LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53221 730 N Milwaukee St

Milwaukee, WI 53202
Dear Mr. Kirchner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 730 N Milwaukee St
(“Dick’s”) based on neighborhood testimony and police report items #7 and #9-12.

On July 10, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee
recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a ten day suspension. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, July 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file a written response and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file a written response to the
report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a ten'day suspension your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) based on neighborhood testimony and police report items #7 and #9-12.

Said suspension of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) is to be in

effect between 12:01 a.m., July 30, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., August 8, 2015.

Respectfully,

ES R OWCZ
y Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202 .
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk i
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE

W



City

P v

’Oﬁ Jim Oweczarski

Ut City Clerk

joweza@milwaukee gov
\_HJ ].\x a;ll I\E‘(—‘ Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee gov

July 21, 2015

Shanekqua R Chambers
1823 N 6™ St
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Chambers:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

On July 10, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and
recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class “D”
Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, July 21, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time,
and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not
renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that
may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARS
City Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. - Milwaukee, W| 53202 bl
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {414) 286-3456 - www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk 'v
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July 21,2015

Raeid Assad

RKA LLC

1143 S 22™ st
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Assad:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class A Malt & Class A
Liquor license for the premises located at 1143 S 22™ St (“ABC Store”) based on
neighborhood testimony, aldermanic testimony, and the police report.

On Tuesday, July 21, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license
application(s) based on neighborhood testimony, aldermanic testimony, and the police
report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI
ity Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee. gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks HILWAﬁ/KEE




Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk ‘
ce ofthe Lity Cler Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

July 21, 2015

Jennifer Garcia

7330 Development LLC
2769 N 44™ st
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Garcia:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a change of age restriction
(from 25+ to 21+) and entertainment (adding bands) for the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 7330 N 76" St (“Kiss Ultra
Lounge”) based on a contradiction to the initial license application.

On Tuesday, July 21, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your request for a change of age restriction
and change of entertainment for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
License application(s) based on a contradiction to the initial license application.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R, OWCZAR

City/Clerk
City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 o
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk NG
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Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUNEE



Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City CI
| 4 flice of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee gov

July 21, 2015

Willie Williams Jr

Williams Family Contracting LLC
7116 W Sheridan Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Williams;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Home Improvement
Contractor license based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, July 21, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Home Improvement Contractor
license application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

' \Ce-
JAMES R. OWCZARS
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 |
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 - www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk Y,
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July 21,2015

Ruben Albanil Coyolt
El Ciello, LLC

1444 S 7™ st
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Albanil Coyolt:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 7, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1444 S 7™ St (“El Cielo”) based
on neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, July 21, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises license application(s) based on neighborhood objections Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZAR
City/Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 .
Phone (414) 286-2221 - Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk y
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks men/Cuse





